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From: Info <info@edenpark.co.nz>

Sent: Tuesday, 21 May 2019 10:51 am

To:

Subject: A message from our CEO - Lifewise Big Sleepout

To view this email as a web page, go here.
 

Kia ora everyone, 

Next month I am participating in the Lifewise Big Sleepout at Eden Park, where I’ll 
join others to brave the winter conditions and sleep rough at the stadium for a night 
to fundraise and strengthen awareness of homelessness in this beautiful city. 

Please take a moment to watch my video and hear a little more about why I’m 
involved in this fantastic event. 

Every dollar raised will go towards this worthy cause and support the inspiring work 
Lifewise offers in our community to those less fortunate. I’d be immensely thankful 
if you could help me make a difference and consider giving whatever you can 
through my donation page here. 

We’re pleased Eden Park can play a small part in helping whānau in need. The 
Park is built for more than cricket and rugby and our team is looking forward to 
delivering an event that will assist Aucklanders and help spread a wider message. 
The community is integral to our success and events of this nature showcase the 
potential of our significantly under-utilised public facility. 

Thanks so much for your time and support and bring on June 20! 

Ngā mihi, 

Nick Sautner 
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Eden Park.  We endeavour not to send irrelevant content, however if you wish you can unsubscribe here and you 
can view our  privacy policy here. 

   

 


